“Draft” Invitation Letter
Date
Name

Company

Address

City, State Zip

Dear _______:

The Oklahoma City Chamber has recently launched the “MOMENTUM MULTIPLIED” campaign to secure the financial resources to fund the Forward Oklahoma City III (2006 – 2010), an aggressive economic development program.  It would be impossible to deny the momentum we have in Oklahoma City today, and now is the time for our business community to rally behind extending this economic renaissance.
We would like you to be our guest for an exclusive luncheon to hear more about the program on Monday, December 5, 2005, at Deep Fork Restaurant located at 5418 N. Western Avenue from Noon to 1:00 p.m.  We will briefly touch on the results of the Forward Oklahoma City program since its inception, and discuss the new initiatives designed to enhance our community and foster continued economic growth. This program presents a tremendous opportunity for our industry to be involved in this region’s development.
Devon Energy Corporation and Chesapeake Energy Corporation are both fully committed to this important initiative, and we believe that it will bring positive, long-term results to the Greater Oklahoma City region.  Please contact Jana Mott at the Chamber office by noon, Friday, December 2nd, at 297-8937 or jmott@okcchamber.com, to let us know if you can join us.  We look forward to seeing you on December 5th.
Best regards,

________________________________
________________________________


J. Larry Nichols



Aubrey McClendon
Chairman & Chief Executive Officer
Chairman & Chief Executive Officer
Devon Energy Corporation 

Chesapeake Energy Corporation

Enclosure:  Invitation List
